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05/10/2019  07:23:512019/4295/P OBJ Richard Fletcher I live at 19A Belsize Crescent. The construction of a third floor to a 2 storey mews cottage at the rear of my 

building will be overbuilding and be completely out of character if we are to preserve the  Belsize Mews 

conservation area. 

In a congested area,  Daleham Mews 9a & 9 + 7 would be overshadowed significantly (with a facing wall just 

centimetres away), and living areas and gardens at nos 11,13,15,17,19 Belsize Crescent would suffer from 

loss of light. In addition the facing wall to 19 Belsize Crescent will be intrusive.  If even considered for approval 

all glass must be obscured.

This is a clear case of private personal gain at costly loss of public amenity to the many. The application must 

be rejected. This application represents what our planning system and conservation area doctrine is designed 

to prevent.
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